
Town of Milford NH Recycling Committee 

Meeting Minutes of May 16, 2017  

Jerry Guthrie, Facilitator. 

Present:  Jerry Guthrie, George Hoyt, Bert Becker, Tammy Scott, Celeste Philbrick Barr 

Guest:  Rodny Ritchie 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Minutes of the April Meeting were not approved for lack of a quorum.   

Pay as You Throw research is a work in progress.  Ultimately, a spreadsheet will be compiled of survey 
responses from other towns using or no longer using PAYT . 

Bert would like to discuss how the revenue from PAYT might be used by the town. 

Celeste shared that the Milford Garden Club has given permission to set up an informational booth on 
household composting at the Milford Garden Club sale on May 20 at the Community House Lawn.  

Jerry shared that the recycling bins around town are in good shape and in good locations.  The Northeast 
Resource Recovery Recycling Conference is May 22 and 23 at the Radisson Manchester. On Tuesday NRRA will 
present a special award to the Milford School District for passing a recycling policy. If the Superintendent and 
School Board members cannot attend, Bert Becker, Tammy and George Hoyt will receive the award on the 
School District’s behalf.    The award ceremony is May 23 12:30-2  pm  

The Next meeting will be held June 20 6:30 pm at the Milford Transfer Station on North River Road for a 
Committee update and walk-through on recycling practices in town.  Park and meet at the left hand side on 
the hill by the Leaf Compost Piles.  Carpool if possible as parking is limited.  If possible, request Mike 
McInerney or other staff to video tape a walking tour of the Recycling Center. 

The committee adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 


